Manzano, LLC

P.O. Box 2107

Roswell, NM 88201

November 10, 2009 RE@ EEVED
NOV 12 7008

Donna Mull .

Hobbs OCD District Office HOBBSOGD

1625 French Drive

Hobbs, NM 88240

Dear Ms. Mull:

This letter is in response to a notice we received by mail in November, 2009 regarding
delinquent regulatory filings for the Polecat State #1 gas well, API # 30-005-29066. As
we discussed on the phone November 10, 2009, please find attached form C-1035,
amended form C-102, a full set of well logs, and a deviation survey for the
aforementioned well. Also, as we discussed, we will wait to file form C-104 until
pipeline construction has been completed.

Sincerely,

Ky pers

Engineer

Manzano, LLC
575-623-1996 ext. 21
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